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End of Life Notice 

Ethernet Gateway (Generation 1) 
 
April 17, 2019 
 
Dear Distributor: 
 
Thank you for choosing Monnit as one of your IOT solution partners.  We appreciate your business.  This 
letter is to inform you of a product change due to component end of life (EOL). 
 
Products Affected 

 
Monnit will not accept any more orders with those part numbers on them.  If you have these part 
numbers in inventory, there is no need to send back to Monnit - they are still good and will work with 
the Monnit ALTA sensor line.  The reason for EOL is that one of our part suppliers ended the 
microprocessor and are requiring us to move to their new one. 
 
As we ramp up production on these units you may experience a week longer delay in delivery times than 
normal.  Please be patient.  If you already have orders with us in process, we will reach out to you and 
request a change to the purchase order for the new parts. 
 
A new price list with the appropriate UPC codes, descriptions, pricing, and product links will be 
forthcoming today. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me directly at nickm@monnit.com . 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Nick Mecham 
VP, Business Development 
Monnit Corp. 
 
 


